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Vehicle Accident Guidelines

It is the policy of Humboldt State University (HSU) to implement the California University (CSU) guidelines as outlined in the “Use of University and Private Vehicles Policy Guidelines”.
The HSU Plant Operations Department will coordinate the use of motor vehicles with employee operators.  In conjunction with the Contracts, Procurement and Risk Management department, the Plant Operations Department will provide a copy of the booklet “Use of University and Private Vehicles Policy Guidelines” in each University vehicle.  The Plant Operations Department will also make available to employee operators the Vehicle Accident Report form STD.270.  Supervisors will be provided the State Driver Accident Review form STD.274.
In the event a motor vehicle accident occurs, the employee operator will complete the Vehicle Accident Report form STD.270 and their supervisor will complete the State Driver Accident Review form STD.274.  Both forms will be turned into Contracts, Procurement and Risk Management, who will fax them at once to the Office of Risk and Insurance Management.  In the event of a serious accident, the Office of Risk and Insurance Management will be notified immediately by telephone.  This procedure will apply to University owned, rental and private vehicles used on State business.
Contracts, Procurement and Risk Management will keep the original documents on file in their office, and will work with the Office of Risk and Insurance Management (ORIM) should additional information be requested.
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